
  
Issue 282 Week Ending Friday 10th June 2022 

Thank you for your continued support both within and beyond school.  Susan McGrath, Headteacher. head@carletongreen.lancs.sch.uk  

Rachel McEvilly, Deputy Headteacher. r.mcevilly@carletongreen.lancs.sch.uk  
 

 

 
Week Beginning the 13th June ~ Year Four Multiplication Check 
 
Monday 13th June ~ CG Goes Green.  If you have any spare time, to help us get our outdoor spaces looking lovely, please 
come between 15:30-17:00 to The Wing 
 
Wednesday 15th June ~ Details of clubs to be shared. 
 
Friday 17th June ~ Non-Uniform Day for the Summer Fair items. EYFS and KS1 please bring in sweets/chocolate and KS2 to 
please bring a bottle. 
 
Monday 20th June ~ Clubs to start 
 
Monday 20th June ~ Class Photographs 
 
Monday 20h June ~ CG Goes Green.  If you have any spare time, to help us get our outdoor spaces looking lovely, please 
come between 15:30-17:00 to The Wing 
 
21st and 22nd June ~ Year Five Outdoor Adventure Days.  
 
Tuesday 28th June ~ Wyre in Bloom Judging 
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Wednesday 29th June ~ Years 5 and 6 end of year production. 
 
Thursday 30th June ~ Summer Fair – further details to come next week. 
 
Friday 1st July ~ additional bank holiday for the Queen’s Jubilee 
 
Week Beginning the 4th July ~ Transition to new classes. 
 
Monday 4th July ~ Year 6 children to come wearing PE kits.  We have Blue Moose dance company working with us all day! 
 
Monday 4th July ~ Got To Dance competition from 17:00 
 
Thursday 7th July ~ Little Chicks’ Graduation at 14:30 
 
Thursday 7th July ~ Voice and Musician of the Year competition from 17:00 
 
Week beginning 11th July ~ Year Six residential trip to Waterpark!!!!! 
 
Friday 15th July ~ Year 5 trip to St Aiden’s High School.   This is always a really good day trip with lots of fun learning for our 
Year Five’s to have a flavour of High School life. 
 
Wednesday 20th July ~ Leavers’ Assembly and BBQ 17:30-21:00 

mailto:head@carletongreen.lancs.sch.uk
mailto:r.mcevilly@carletongreen.lancs.sch.uk


  
Issue 282 Week Ending Friday 10th June 2022 

Thank you for your continued support both within and beyond school.  Susan McGrath, Headteacher. head@carletongreen.lancs.sch.uk  

Rachel McEvilly, Deputy Headteacher. r.mcevilly@carletongreen.lancs.sch.uk  
 

 
Friday 22nd July ~ Year 6 Glo-Dodgeball in the morning. 
 
Friday 22nd July ~ Heads and Deputies are announced with Star of the Year Assembly 13:30-15:00 
Finish for the summer holidays. 
 
 

Well done to all our fabulous Year 1 children.  They performed brilliantly in their phonics assessments this week.  We are very appreciative of 
the time put in at both home and school!  We hope that our Year 4’s equally do well next week in their Multiplication checks.  Miss Clarkson 
has begun her Kidsafe workshops with the Year 2 and Year 6.  KidSafe UK Children’s Mental Health and Safeguarding Training Kit provided Miss 
Clarkson with the training and resources required to deliver the full range of KidSafe UK programmes. Miss Clarkson has been appointed to be 
our KidSafe UK lead to solely deliver the programme.  Thank you to those parents from Years 2 and 6 that attended her briefing on Monday 
evening. 

mailto:head@carletongreen.lancs.sch.uk
mailto:r.mcevilly@carletongreen.lancs.sch.uk


  
Issue 282 Week Ending Friday 10th June 2022 

Thank you for your continued support both within and beyond school.  Susan McGrath, Headteacher. head@carletongreen.lancs.sch.uk  

Rachel McEvilly, Deputy Headteacher. r.mcevilly@carletongreen.lancs.sch.uk  
 

The KidSafe programme of works has a proven track record in the North of England and has been used for many years as an effective age 
appropriate, non-shattering of innocence safeguarding programme for children in hundreds of Nursery, Infant and Primary schools. 

Children love the programme and all staff, governors and parents/carers value the impact and the sensitive approach used by KidSafe UK 
Safeguarding. 

Our Year 5 & 6 pupils have started rehearsals in earnest for their end of year production.  It is already sounding great!  We want this to be a 
memorable event for our children and hope that all enjoy taking part and will come back for the evening performance.   

I have received some lovely letters from hopeful Year 5 pupils this past week aspiring to be our heads and deputies at school.  (Well done to 
those that posted their letters as instructed.) Our current heads and deputies have done a marvellous job along with our prefects this year and 
so those applying to be considered for these roles of responsibility have got tough acts to follow!  We are to invite successful applicants to 
present in a whole school assembly on the 20th June.  They will be informed of this next week. 

 

Got to Dance & Voice & Musician of the Year 2022! 

We are delighted to announce the return of our competitions ~ Got to Dance and Voice and Musician of the Year. These competitions have 
proven to be a HUGE success over the years and we cannot wait to see you all audition again…plus some new faces too!  

The competitions are open to all children across school. 

For those who just love to dance….. please create an audition dance video to music, which is no longer than 3 minutes. This video needs to be 
sent to both email addresses below by Monday 27th June 2022: s.lees@carletongeeen.lancs.sch.uk r.mcevilly@carletongeeen.lancs.sch.uk 

Each child may enter in a solo and/or a sibling performance. Any late entries after Monday 27th June 202 cannot be considered. 
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Miss Lees and Mrs McEvilly will each watch audition separately and will judge using a scoring system. By Friday 1st July 2022, we will send an 
email to invite our shortlisted contestant to perform in our final. 

If your child would like to enter the Voice and Musician of the Year, please email a video clip of yourself (no more than 3 minutes) singing or 

playing an instrument to Mr Boyd (s.boyd@carletongreen.lancs.sch.uk) by Monday 27th June. We will then let you know if you have been 

successful in reaching the grand final which will be held on Thursday 7th July at 5pm in the school hall. The performances will be judged by a 

team of musical enthusiasts before the winners are announced.  

 

Wyre in Bloom 

Each year, the Royal Horticultural Society holds the Britain in Bloom competition. It is a year-round competition that allows groups to compete 
on a regional or national level by using gardening to transform their communities. 

Initially, neighbourhoods and groups will enter their regional In Bloom awards and some winners will be entered into the Britain in Bloom 
awards. They also look for entries from tourist attractions, hotels, pubs and shopping centres. 

The aim of the competition is to encourage the improvement of our surroundings through the imaginative use of trees, shrubs, flowers and 
landscaping. It also aims to achieve a litter free and sustainable environment. 

We are being judged on the 28th June.  We would love our families to be involved and help us be successful in this competition.  If anyone can 
donate flowers, soil, flower pots and/ or their time on the following two Mondays straight after school we would be most grateful. 
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Yellow Ducklings 
92% with 0 lates 

Brown Ducklings 
89% with 0 lates 

Parrots 
97% with 0 lates 

Herons 
99% with 0 lates 

Robins 
97% with 0 lates 

Owls 
99% with 0 lates 

Doves 
94% with 3 lates 

Kestrels 
92% with 0 lates 

Falcons 
93% with 2 lates 

Hawks 
95% with 3 lates 

Eagles 
90% with 1 late 

Well done to 
those for making it 
to school every 
day on time! 
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